
April 2021 l Newsletter 

The new GLS website has been online since Saturday 
27 March, with a redesigned look that is more intuitive 
and navigable. 

The GLS Group has decided to harmonise the image of 
the website for all the countries in which it operates, 
in order to make it recognisable to its customers, 
regardless of where they access it. At the same time, 
some graphical and functional improvements have 
been made for a more streamlined and immediate 
user experience.

In order to be integrated into the Group's common 
platform, the new website address is 

GLS quality also run on Web!
The new web site is online, ready to be discovered

www.gls-group.com/it List of GLS Depots and Shops

www.gls-group.com/it.

The main changes concern the graphics, which have 
been improved to serve the content and functionality, 
with particular attention to mobile navigation.

The menus have been reorganised and simpli�ed so 
that users can immediately �nd what they need. The 
GLS Informa section has been added, containing the 
company's "latest news", such as information on 
Covid19 and Brexit. Finally, a number of technical 
improvements have been introduced for the manage-
ment of shipments by customers.

For any information or support request, 
please contact your local sales representative!
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